
EYFS-Summer 1 -2025
"Most of what children need to learn in early childhood is discovered through 

their play."- Ruth Wilson

EYFS Summer 1  2025

Dates for your diaryWelcome back

Weather
As the weather is changing, please 

ensure that sun cream is applied 

before school and a named bottle is 

sent in your child's bag.  A named 

sunhat also needs to be provided.  We 

politely ask that a spare pair of clothes 

is also provided for water play and 

potential accidents. 

Named clothing
We politely ask that all children's 

clothing, bags (including packed lunch) 

and water bottles are clearly labelled. 

Summer Term 1

Tuesday 6th May – Mrs Wood's Class 

Assembly: 9.30am

Mrs Wood's Spring Crafts (2-3pm)

Miss Pybus Class Assembly: 10.30am

Miss Syrett Class Assembly: 1.45pm

Wednesday 7th May – FS1's Spring 

Crafts (10am – 11am & 1:45pm – 

2:45pm)

Thursday 8th May – Miss Syrett's 

Spring Crafts (2pm – 3pm)

Friday 9th May – Miss Pybus' Spring 

Crafts (2pm – 3pm)

Summer Term 2

Tuesday 17th June – FS1 Teddy Bear's 

Picnic (more details to follow)

Thursday 19th June - FS1 Teddy Bear's 

Picnic (more details to follow)

Wednesday 25th June-FS2 Visit to 

William's Den (more details to follow)

Tuesday 8th July – Miss Pybus' Class 

Class Graduation (2pm-3pm)

Wednesday 9th July – Miss Syrett's 

Class Graduation (2pm-3pm)

Thursday 10th July – Mrs Wood's 

Class Graduation (2pm-3pm)

We would like to welcome you back 

after the Easter holiday and hope that 

you have had a restful break. We wish 

to extend a warm welcome to all the 

children in FS1 that are joining us at 

Broadacre this term.
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FS1 - Our Learning FS2 - Our Learning

This half term in FS2 we will be reading 

the traditional tale 'Jack and the 

Beanstalk' and the non-fiction text, 

'Growing Beans'.  The children will be 

writing for a range of purposes including 

invitations, thank you letters, labelling 

and writing lists.

In maths, we will be learning about the 

composition of numbers to 20 and 

beyond. We will also be looking at 

adding and subtracting 1.

In phonics, the children will be 

continuing their Read Write Inc journey 

and developing their reading fluency.

As part of our wider curriculum, the 

children will be learning about the life 

cycle of a bean plant and growing their 

own. We will also be developing our 

colour mixing skills.

In Literacy this half term, we are 

going to be looking at two main 

focus stories: The Very Hungry 

Caterpillar and How to Catch a 

Rainbow.  We will be focussing on 

healthy foods,  sequencing short 

stories and the language used within 

the book. 

In Maths, we will be recognising 

numbers 1-5 and linking quantities. 

We will also be looking at making 

AB patterns with different 

resources. 

In Phonics, we will be looking at 

initial sounds of words including our 

names, syllabic deletion and 

environmental sounds. The children 

will have the opportunities to create 

different sounds using their voices 

and other resources. 
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